
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
 

YOUTH ADVISORY COMMISSION 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Regular meeting of the Youth 
Advisory Commission scheduled for Wednesday, November 11, 
2015, at 6:00 p.m. has been canceled.  The next Regular meeting of 
the Youth Advisory Commission will be held on Wednesday, 
December 9, 2015, at 6:00 p.m. in Conference Room 203, City Hall, 
333 Civic Center Plaza, Tracy. 
 
 
Posted: Thursday, November 5, 2015  

 
         

 
 


